Report from Reference group meeting October 29. 30.

Attending: Elen Ekeberg Klippen, Eliane Huygens Olsen, Leonardo Constantini and John
Tyssedal.

The students were satisfied with the book, and sofar everything seemed to be working fine.
The students pointed out that the exam would start rather short time after the end of the lectures.

Therefore we decided to let exercise 11 be the last compulsory exercise instead of exercise 12.



